
 

Responding to COVID-19 cases at school 
It is important to take appropriate action if students or staff become sick at school. The flowchart below 
shows what you should do in these situations. More comprehensive guidance is also available in the 
Work Safe BC K-12 protocols, available online at worksafebc.com, and linked on our website at 
bcschools.cupe.ca. Please check our site regularly for more information and updates.    
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https://www.worksafebc.com/en/about-us/covid-19-updates/covid-19-returning-safe-operation/education
https://www.worksafebc.com/en/about-us/covid-19-updates/covid-19-returning-safe-operation/education
https://bcschools.cupe.ca/resources/

